
THE PERSONNEL COMMITTEE reports as follows:- 
 
 
1. Resignation of the Chief Executive 
 

To give consideration to a recommendation in relation to the post of Chief 
Executive.  The Personnel Committee considered a report at its meeting 
earlier today and a recommendation will be reported to the Council Meeting. 
 
All Members of the Cabinet have been notified of the proposals to be 
considered and, in accordance with the requirements of the Constitution, the 
Leader of the Council will notify the Personnel Committee if he or any Member 
of the Executive has any objections to the proposals.  An update on this 
position will also be reported to the Council Meeting. 
 

 
 


	THE PERSONNEL COMMITTEE reports as follows:- 

